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NOTICE TO IDAHO UNLICENSED FIXED WIRELESS (ULFW) PROVIDERS 
Pursuant to NTIA’s 6/6/25 BEAD Restructuring Policy Notice, all ULFW providers in Idaho are hereby notified that each 
ULFW provider has seven calendar days from the date of this notice (6/17/25) to indicate that they intend to submit 
evidence that BEAD funding is not required for locations they currently serve.  

Notification of the intention to submit evidence must be submitted here. (Deadline: June 24, 2025 @ 5pm MT) 

A ULFW provider will then have seven calendar days to submit evidence and documentation supporting the claim that 
the existing ULFW services meet the same technical and service standards required for a BEAD subgrant (see Appendix A 
of the BEAD Restructuring Policy Notice). Evidence is due to the IOB by July 1, 2025. @ 5pm MT. If a ULFW service 
provider demonstrates that it meets the requirements specified by this Policy Notice, the served locations will be 
ineligible for BEAD Program funding. UFLW providers must follow the IOB’s process for declaring their intention to submit 
evidence, and to submit evidence in accordance with Idaho guidelines. 

 

 

If you have any questions about the BEAD Program, application, and/or subgrantee selection process, please contact 
broadband@commerce.idaho.gov. 
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